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With the Super Bowl now over as we head into February, it is hard to believe that Hingham Youth Football's 2015 season will start in just over six months.  In fact, the first day of preseason will be Monday, August 17th.  The HYF Board and head coaches have been busy in the off season planning for 2015 and always trying to improve the playing experience for every team member.

Registration is now open and you can go to www.hinghamsports.com and then youth sports and then tab for tackle football. Then click on the registration link.  The earlier you register, the longer you can spread out your payments !

I am pleased to note that the HYF board has all agreed to remain intact for the 2015 season.  I will serve a fourth year as President, Tim O'Brien will continue as VP Football Operations, Joe Cusack as VP Administration, and Adam Bosnian as Treasurer. We will be adding members as well in the coming months.  In addition, I am very happy to report that Jeff Reilly will be the 2nd/3rd grade coach, Steve Mildrum will be head coach of the 4th grade team. Henry Holler will be the 5th grade coach, Rob Johnson will be the 6th grade coach and our league rep, Paul O'Connor is head coach of the 7th grade, Mike Kelliher will be the 8th grade coach.

To help you with your planning, the preliminary 2015 schedule of important dates will be posted shortly.  The OCYFL will probably release the game schedule in June and it is our goal to have all varsity games played on the HHS turf field!

As I always say, we appreciate your comments; ideas and loving criticism so please email me at thoffman@kafgroup.com<mailto:thoffman@kafgroup.com>.

Thanks and Go Raiders

Coach Hoffy
